
   KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS            
    # 1268 COUNCIL 
    Meeting     11-18-20      ( via Zoom ) 
 
 
 

   
 
 
  ATTENDEES: 
 

 
GRAND KNIGHT    3RD YEAR TRUSTEE 
 ANDREW LOTTS--P    JEREMY DEE--P 
DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT   2ND YEAR TRUSTEE   
 STEVE POTSIC--P    FRANK CARINGELLO-P 
CHANCELLOR    1ST YEAR TRUSTEE-P 
 JEFF KOWAL--A    BOB WENDERSKI-P 
RECORDER          
 JP GRAZIAN0--P 
TREASURER 
 TERRY KLUNDER--A 
FINANCIAL SECRETARY 
 GLENN MORDINI--P 
LECTURER 
 JOE EAGAN--P 
ADVOCATE 
 MIKE REIDY--A 
WARDEN 
 BOB GRAZIAN0--A 
INSIDE GUARD 
 CHARLIE BAGDO--A 
OUTSIDE GUARD 
 TERRY DUGAN--P 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 



PREVIOUS MINUTES 
 
Andrew, Grand Knight directed all zoom attending knights to review  
October 2020 minutes on council website. Motion to approve minutes 
accepted and passed by council   
 
These minutes are also available on website. 
Lake Forest Knights.org 
 
 
GRAND KNIGHTS REPORT…. ANDREW LOTTS 
 
 
Total tootsie roll collected was $4,910.  Additionally 
 Charities Inc donated an additional $ 5,000 for a total of $9,910. 
 
Grand knight Andrew announced giving Tuesday will be  
after Thanksgiving 
 
New Knight John Fahrebach from Lake Forest  was introduced 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CHAPLINS REPORT 
 
 
 NONE UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE 
 
 
 
 
FINANCIAL SECRETARY 
 
 NO MONEY OWED 
 
 



TREASURERS REPORT 
 
 Terry Klunder report as of : 
 
    September 30, 2020 balance……………….$ 49,844.03 
    October  interest……………………………             .041 
   Charities Inc  check……………………….. $ 2,960.00 
   October 30, 2020 balance………………….….$ 46,884.44 
 
  
 
   
  Closing balance   $49,844.44   
 
  
 
LECTURER 
 
 Joe Eagan refered to the September 2020 issue of the 
  Columbian’s excellent story about Christopher Columbus 
 and a Spanish missionary in early California 
 
 
OLD BUSINESS   
 

 None Discussed 
 

NEW BUSINESS 

 Grand Knight Andrew stated he will get the annual 

 $15 raffle ticket books to all council members. First 

 prize worth $ 10,000 

 
DISTRICT DEPUTY 
 

 Tom Heidenfelder said: 
 



    that 10% of our tootsie roll collection goes   
   to other charities selected by the state council. 
 
   that 4th degree ceremony is still private/secret 
  but  2nd and 3rd degree ceremony are open to families. 
 
  post cards for the Newman house will soon be mailed 
  To all council members 
 
 
 
 
FOURTH DEGREE REPORT 
 
 Steve reminded council that governmental politics should 
 not be discussed at official council meetings 
 
 
 
INSURANCE AGENT REPORT 
 
 Absent 
 
 
FOR THE GOOD OF THE ORDER 
 
 Brother Tom Pfifer passed away in May 2020 
 
 Rob Ward Andrew Lotts cousin has ALS 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
 
 Recorder:     Jp Graziano 
   
 
  
 
  


